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CLEARPATH ADDS FORMER DOE, CEQ OFFICIALS TO ADVISORY BOARD 

ClearPath has added a trio of former senior Department of Energy and White House Council on 
Environmental Quality officials to its advisory board.  
 
William Martin​ was deputy secretary of energy during the Reagan administration, as well as 
executive secretary of the U.S. National Security Council and special assistant to President 
Ronald Reagan. He was later chairman of DOE’s Nuclear Energy Advisory Committee for a 
decade under both Presidents George W. Bush and Barack Obama. Martin’s extensive 
background also includes as special assistant to the executive director of the International Energy 
Agency, executive director of the Republican Platform Committee for President George H.W. 
Bush and president of the Council of the United Nations’ University for Peace. 
 
Elizabeth Stolpe​ was associate director at CEQ under President George W. Bush, leading 
development and implementation of President Bush’s market-based national air quality 
initiatives and regulatory activity at the Environmental Protection Agency. She later joined 
Royal Dutch Shell, where she served as advisor to the head of Shell’s downstream business in 
London and led external affairs and business planning for Shell’s Arctic venture. She started her 
career handling environmental, energy and natural resource policy for her home-state Sen. Frank 
Murkowski (R-Alaska). 
 
Marty Hall​ is former chief of staff at CEQ under President George W. Bush, lead White House 
liaison to the U.S. Senate during consideration of comprehensive 2007 energy legislation and 
deputy staff director for the Senate Environment and Public Works Committee. Hall was also a 
senior policy advisor and communications director for the Senate panel. A former college 
football player for the Northwestern Wildcats, Hall was most recently senior vice president and 
chief of staff at Business Roundtable after previously serving as vice president for energy policy 
and federal affairs at FirstEnergy Corporation.  
 
“Bill, Elizabeth and Marty bring immense insight to our efforts to address climate change in a 
way that is pragmatic and fully utilizes the full range of federal tools to facilitate clean, reliable 
and affordable technologies,” ClearPath Executive Director Rich Powell said. “Their deep 
resumes are also perfect complements to our vision of helping forge efforts that eschew 
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top-down regulatory approaches in favor of collaborative efforts to spur U.S.-led innovation 
involving both government and the private sector.” 

 


